
HELP REBUILD NC 

These jobs will be with nonprofits and government agencies in eligible counties 

and may last for up to a year. 

You may be eligible for this program if you: 

 Are temporarily or permanently laid off because of Hurricane Florence; OR 

 Have been unemployed for at least 13 weeks; OR 

 Are self-employed and you became unemployed or significantly underemployed 

because of Hurricane Florence.  

You can make a difference in North Carolina communities that need help while also 

gaining valuable work experience.  

To apply for the temporary employment program, visit your local NCWorks Career 

Center, which can be found by visiting NCWorks.gov. 

Through the Hurricane Florence Disaster Recovery Employment Program 

Temporary workers are needed to help North Carolina rebuild after 

Hurricane Florence. A federal grant will pay for positions that support 

either clean-up and recovery from the storm’s devastation or 

humanitarian assistance to residents of the affected areas.  

http://www.ncworks.gov

